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Good Afternoon
 
Thank you for your email requesting WaterNSW’s comments and advice on the DA below. The
proposal is located outside WaterNSW’s area of operations and consultation should instead
occur with Hunter Water.
 
WaterNSW requests the Department continue to consult with WaterNSW on proposals that
have the potential to impact on our land, assets and infrastructure, or that may require a water
licence or flood approval under the Water Management Act 2000.
 
If you have any questions regarding this email, please contact me.
 
Regards
 
Alison Kniha 
Catchment Protection Planning Manager

PO Box 398, Parramatta NSW 2124
Level 14, 169 Macquarie Street
Parramatta NSW 2150
T: 02 9865 2505
M: 0407 088 372
alison.kniha@waternsw.com.au 
www.waternsw.com.au

The information contained in this electronic mail message is privileged and confidential, and is intended only for use of
the addressee. If you are not the intended recipient, you’re hereby notified that any disclosure, reproduction, distribution
or other use of this communication is strictly prohibited. If you have received this communication in error, please notify
the sender by reply transmission and delete the message without copying or disclosing it.
 
 
 

From: Melissa Anderson <Melissa.Anderson@planning.nsw.gov.au> 
Sent: Tuesday, 2 October 2018 1:09 PM
To: Environmental Assessments <Environmental.Assessments@waternsw.com.au>
Subject: Newstan Colliery (DA 73-11-98) - Modification 8 - Advice requested
 
Good Afternoon,
 
Newstan Colliery (DA 73-11-98) - Modification 8
 
Centennial Newstan Pty Ltd (the Applicant) has submitted a modification application for the
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Newstan Colliery project, in the Lake Macquarie City Council local government area. The
Department is seeking expert advice from Water NSW regarding this proposed modification,
which seeks to:

extend the approval life of DA 73-11-98 for a further 12 months until 6 July 2021; and
extract up to 2 million tonnes of run-of-mine coal, using first workings methods
within the West Borehole Seam.

 

If you could please provide advice on the proposed modification (including any recommended
conditions of consent) by close of business on Tuesday 16 October 2018.
 
The Environmental Assessment (EA) may be accessed from the Departments website using the
link below:
http://majorprojects.planning.nsw.gov.au/index.pl?action=view_job&job_id=9140
 
The proposal will also be placed on public exhibition from Monday 8 October 2018 until
Monday 22 October 2018.
 
For further queries, please do not hesitate to contact me on the details below.
 
Regards
Melissa
 
Melissa Anderson
Environmental Assessment Officer
Resource Assessments
320 Pitt Street | GPO Box 39 | Sydney NSW 2001 
T 02 8275 1392   

 
 

  Subscribe to our newsletter  
I wish to acknowledge the Traditional Custodians of the land and pay respect to all Elders past, present and
future.
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